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 In accordance with the authority of the regulations attorney under AS 44.62.125(b), 
please forward to the publisher the correction to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC) 
described below. I have forwarded this correction under a specific delegation dated December 3, 
2018 from the regulations attorney. This revision corrects a manifest error. 
 
 The regulation to be revised is 18 AAC 34.905(a)(4)(D). The revision to that 
subparagraph is as follows: 
 

 --Change "(D)  Escherichia coli (non 0157:H7): $17 for each sample;" to 
read: 
 

(D)  Escherichia coli 
(i)  (non 0157:H7): $17 for each sample; 
(ii)  (0157:H7): $17 for each sample; 

 
 In addition, in the editor's note following 18 AAC 34.905, please add a new paragraph at 
the end to read as follows: 
 

As of Register 233 (April 2020), the regulations attorney made a 
technical revision under AS 44.62.125(b)(6), to 18 AAC 34.905(a). 

  
 

We have reviewed materials from Department of Law project file 993-05-0184 (old file 
numbering system), for regulations that were filed November 23, 2005 and that took effect 
December 23, 2005. At that time, the agency broke 18 AAC 34.905(a)(4)(D) into two sub-
subparagraphs. However, we have confirmed that, due to a printing error, the breakout did not 
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appear in the hard-copy Alaska Administrative Code or the electronic database. In particular, the 
text that was to be assigned to 18 AAC 34.905(a)(4)(D)(ii) was instead omitted. 

 
Thank you for your assistance, and please contact me if you have additional questions. 

 
SCW 
 
cc: Gary Mendivil, Regulations Contact 
 Department of Environmental Conservation 
 
 Claire Fishwick 
 Division of Administrative Services (Commissioner's Office) 
 Department of Environmental Conservation 
 
 Jennifer A. Currie, Senior Assistant Attorney General 
 Environmental Section 
 
 
   
 
 


